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Tuesday 8th October 2024 

Dear Families 

 

Shakespeare Festival – Wednesday 13th November 2024 

 

On Wednesday 13th November, Puffins will be performing in Macbeth as part 

of the Shakespeare Festival at the Minack Theatre! There is a contingency bad 

weather date of 15th November. 

The children will be travelling by minibus but will require collection from the 

theatre after the event finishes at 2pm.  Please confirm your child’s 

participation via the school app.  We respectfully request a voluntary 

contribution of £5 per child to cover transport costs. The funds raised will not 

come close to covering the cost of the session but will enable us to continue 

to offer these fun opportunities for learning.   

The event will be held outside, so suitable all-weather clothing that is 

appropriately warm and waterproof needs to be worn as well as appropriate 

footwear. Please bring a packed lunch.   

It would be fantastic if you could attend and support the children with the work 

they have been completing with John Brolly. The performance will be at 1pm. 

To watch the performance, you will need to buy a ticket to visit the theatre, 

we recommend prebooking tickets at www.minack.com. The entrance fee is 

£10 per adult and £5 per under 16. Under 2s are free. Anyone living in the TR19 

area is eligible to a free ticket but will still need to book in advance. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

The St Levan Team 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.minack.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Csecretary%40st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk%7C3b45dd5f01134767aad208dcdeff53ba%7C28b40563501049308da458cff11f71fa%7C0%7C0%7C638630435418910400%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KvXpq3IqKrqVe%2FsWnZagMddk7EdjL8oynzzIy82zE9Q%3D&reserved=0

